
Spotted Lanternfly

This message is brought to you by Montgomery College Public Health and Environmental
Safety Department contact us at PublicHealth@montgomerycollege.edu 

 They Don't Sting or Bite 
They are very destructive to MD agricultural

crops 
Click Here to report to the MD Department of

Agricultural website if the spotted lanternfly is
seen near you 

If you have any questions or concerns please submit
them via email to dontbug.md@maryland.gov

https://mda.maryland.gov/plants-pests/Pages/spotted-lantern-fly.aspx

